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PROPOSED ALTERATIONS TO A DESIGNATED PROPERTY - 147 TORONTO STREET

B. Krisko, Interior Design Consultant of Ian S. Malcolm Architects reviewed correspondence dated May 24,
2017 regarding the property owners’ proposed alterations to the heritage designated property located at 147
Toronto Street (Maple Hill). Ms. Krisko advised that a daycare centre would be opening at this property in
September 2017. She reviewed the proposed changes to the interior and exterior of 147 Toronto Street to
accommodate the daycare centre and noted that all existing heritage items are to remain.

The Committee asked questions regarding the information provided and received responses.
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